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Over the next two weeks we will be:    
      

 Learning about explanation text 

 In Maths, looking at 2D and 3D shapes. 

 Continuing our look at historical changes in the local area. 

 Learning more French conversation around the theme of food and drink. 

 Be investigating the effects of friction. 
There will be no homework set over half term.   

 

RHSE update: 

 

Please be advised that, after half term, as part of our JIGSAW 

“Changing Me” topic, we will be teaching 'Having a baby' as part 

of our Relationships and Sex Education. You do have the right to 

withdraw your child from this lesson, if you wish. Please contact 

your class teacher to discuss further or if you would like to see 

some of the resources used. 

Design Technology 
As part of our Design Technology topic, we have been learning about the importance of food hygiene and 

safety, as well as a balanced diet.  As you can see, we had fun making fruit kebabs. 

 

 

 

The proud winners of the 

class logo competition are: 

Flo Curphey for Skylarks, and 

Alex Jenik for Nightingales. 

 

Change of date for 
swimming next week 
Due to the INSET day 

next Friday 28th May, 

Year 5 will be swimming 

on Monday 24th May. 

 

 

During the half term holiday, you may wish to start the Surrey 
Wildlife’s 30 days Wild Challenge. The children could make 
daisy chains, look at cloud shapes, run through the grass with 
bare feet or closely observe creepy crawlies. 

 

Surrey Wildlife Trust – 30 days Wild 


